
Amherst Christian Academy, a ministry of Creekside Assembly of God, serves the community as a Christ-

centered school committed to pursuing excellence in academics and character.  We provide a loving, 

safe environment to develop servant-leaders through relevant studies and service opportunities. 

 

                        

       Amherst Christian Academy 

                                                                                    2625 Tonawanda Creek Road, Amherst NY 14228 
                                                                                       Phone: (716) 689-9944    Fax: (716) 564-0075 
 
October 16, 2023 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 

Greetings from Amherst Christian Academy! 
 

Thank you for signing your child(ren) up for girls basketball this year.  Mrs. Teresa Williams will be the coach again 
this year.  Mrs. Teresa Williams will be the coach again this year. Mrs. Williams has made herself available 
for conditioning every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 3:30 – 5:00 pm. If you would like to 
start now with conditioning, please call the school at (716) 689-9944 or email pdier@aca.academy for 
details of where to meet. Practice dates will officially begin on Monday, October 30, every Monday, Tuesday, 
and Thursday from 3:30 – 5:30 pm at Amherst Alliance Church, located at 3915 Millersport Hwy, Amherst, 
NY 14228.  The first practice is on Monday, October 30.  The fee for girls’ basketball is $155.00 per student and 
checks should be made payable to ACA. The game schedule and medical forms are available on our website 
aca.academy.     
 

All students participating in ACA sports programs are required to show proof that they have had physicals within 
the past twelve months and up to date immunizations.   
 

Required Forms: 
• Completed and signed Sports Medical Release Form 
• Copy of immunization record from Doctor’s visit within the last 12 months 
• If child carries an asthma pump, please fill out the Authorization for self-administration of medication at 

school and after-school activities form 
• Please make coach aware of any allergies 

The doctor’s office can fax the most recent check-up including the list of all up to date immunizations to  
Attn:  Simone Caban at (716) 564 0075. 
 

Please mail completed sports release form and payment no later than Monday, November 13, 2023.  Medical 
forms may be received after the first practice as some annual physicals are not scheduled until October.  Our policy 
requires that a student may not participate in a game until registration and sports release form is received.    
 

It is important that we have this information in our records to ensure the safety of the students and uphold a 
standard of excellence in the service we provide.  We request that all students dress modestly at all practices and 
games.  Shorts may not be more than 2 inches above the knee and form fitting.  Tops should not have spaghetti 
straps, nor show sports bras underneath.  Thank you for your help to ensure your daughter is dressed accordingly. 
 

Thank you for your help with this and we look forward to a wonderful year together. 
  
Blessings, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs. Kelly Besant 
Principal 


